
 

 

 

 

You are invited to attend a  

Christmas Carol Concert 

at Pagham United Reformed Church  

Pagham Road, Pagham, near Bognor Regis PO21 4NJ 

Thursday 7th December at 2.30pm 

Everyone is welcome to join us for Readings, Poems and Carols, followed by  
Christmas Refreshments in the Church Hall 

Performing at the Concert will be the ‘Laburnum Singers’  

For further information please contact tim.wilkins@alzheimers.org.uk or call 07801 136212 

 

 
 

RSVP to hayley.thorne@crawley.gov.uk 
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